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Comments: Dear Mr. Peck,

 

My husband and I live in the San Juan River Village neighborhood and are very concerned about the proposed

location of the gravel pit.  It is very close to our community.  It would negatively affect the pristine environment

and create a safety hazard to recreation users.  Please urge the county to seek an alternative location that is

away from any established neighborhoods, recreation use areas and HYW 160.  Thank you very much for your

time and attention to this matter.     

 

Best Regards, Rob and Jing Hoyer


